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Inter Schools U19 Boys and Girls Finals 
2014 – 2015
www.sussexschoolsfa.org.uk
Dear Player,

Congratulations on reaching the final of the SSFA Inter-Schools Final with your college team. This is an incredible achievement and I hope to provide you with an experience in the final you will never forget.
The winning team will be invited to our end of season awards ceremony where we hope to have both our ambassadors Isaac Christie-Davies of Chelsea FC and Dean Hammond of Leicester City.

The dates and venues of each final are below:

Wednesday 22nd April - Lancing FC

U19 Girls League Final - 5pm KO - BHASVIC v Bexhill College

U19 Boys 1st Cup Final - 7.30pm KO - BHASVIC v Thomas Bennett

Wednesday 29th April - Lancing FC

U19 Boys 2nd League Final - 5pm KO - Shoreham v St Pauls

U19 Boys 1st League Final - 7.30pm KO - Varndean v BHASVIC

Wednesday 6th May - Lewes FC

U19 Girls Cup Final - 5pm KO - Worthing v BHASVIC

U19 Boys Cup Final - 7.30pm KO - South Downs (Eastbourne) v Shoreham

The finals will take place at the following venues:

Sussex County FA (Lancing FC):

Culver Road, Lancing BN15 9AX

Lewes FC (The Dripping Pan):

Mountfield Road, Lewes, East Sussex BN7 2XA
The evening KO times are in place to allow for friends, family and teachers to attend and support.
There will be an official photographer at the finals who will take team and in-match photo’s that will be available to purchase after the event. Details will be given in the program.
There is a charge for entrance to the ground which is in place to cover the costs of running the finals and this allows us to provide the best possible experience for those involved.

Adult -  £3.00          OAP -   £2.00          Child -  £1.00           5 and under - Free

We offer advertising space in all of our match day programs at a cost of £30 for half a page or £50 for a full page. Adverts will appear in the programs for all of our 10 finals from U12-U19. 

If you or someone you know is interested in taking up this opportunity then please contact
Aran Hawkins by email at ahawkins@longhill.org.uk by Friday 27th April at the latest. This opportunity is limited and so it will be on a first come first serve basis.
I look forward to seeing you all at the finals and hope that we have some entertaining Football matches played in the right spirit by all involved.
Yours Sincerely 

Aran Hawkins
Vice Chairman
 
Sussex Schools Football Association
email: ahawkins@longhill.org.uk 
